The British School

Caroline Drumm P.O. Box 566, Jhamsikhel, Patan
Principal Kathmandu, Nepal

1st March 2024

Dear Parent,

World Book Day

The 7th of March this year is World Book Day and we will be celebrating across the whole school.
Your child will be informed of a variety of events running on the day and throughout the week in
the build up to the event. The highlights and key events that may affect yourselves and your child
are as follows:

e Dress Up - All students are encouraged to come dressed as a character from or
representation of a favourite book. There will be a fashion show in the morning
with prizes awarded for the most creative and distinctive costumes.

e Book Swap - Students are encouraged to bring in old books to partake in a book
swap where they will have the opportunity to swap them for someone else’s
previously loved books for free. All books accepted as long as they are in
reasonable condition.

e Book & Stationery Sale - We will have some external vendors on the school site
selling books and stationery at lunchtime. There will be a great selection of new
titles and top quality stationery on sale.

Promoting reading and literacy is a priority across the school and your support from home is
much appreciated. World Book Day is just one day that celebrates the impact of literature. Please
help us to make this a year-long focus by making space and time for reading at home.

Yours sincerely
Mr. David Jamieson
Head of Faculty - English & Literacy

Patron: H.E.The British Ambassador
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